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12 December 2023 

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the 17th Annual Conference of European 
Armies for Noncommissioned Officers (CEANCO) convening in Tirana, Albania from 6-10 
May 2024 (travel days 6 and 10 May 2024 ). 

The 2024 CEANCO, co-sponsored by United States Army Europe & Africa and the 
Albanian Land Forces, provides a unique opportunity for senior nonoommissioned officers 
from across Europe to interact in both, formal and informal settings. This year's conference will 
have active presentations, information, and small-group work producing excellent resources 
for all attendees to take back to your armies and use as a professional reference. 

Please send your RSVP by 31 March 2024 to g5-iod-conference-team@army.mil. 
Once we receive your response to our invite, we will send you a registration packet with all of 
the administrative and logistical information. 

If you have any other questions, feel free contact the conference coordinator Mr. 
Tanner Bloomquist by email tanner.l.bloomquist.civ@army.mil or phone: +49-611-143-537- 
5638 or Mr. Hobin Lee by email hobin.lee.mil@army.mil or phone +49-611-143-537-5615. 

We sincerely hope you are able to join us for this important event and look forward to 
seeing you in Albania. 

Regards, 

C\.� t _Q.__ 
Jeremiah E. Inman 
Command Sergeant Major 
United States Army Europe and Africa 

Blerim <;era 
Command Sergeant Major 
Albanian Land Forces 




